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 21St June 2022 
 
Hon Michael Wood   
 
Minister of Immigration  
Parliament Buildings  
Freepost Private Bag 18 888  
Wellington 6160  
 
(via email)  
 
Dear Minister,  
 
On behalf of NZAMI, we formally invite you to be part of our upcoming NZAMI Annual Conference – 
IMMIGRATION 2023: Opportunities and Challenges ahead - held in Auckland on Friday 28th October 
2022 at Eden Park.  
 
We would greatly welcome you as a keynote speaker, as your Predecessors have previously 
presented annually (with the exception of the last two years due to the pandemic). This would be an 
excellent opportunity for you to meet many of the people involved in the Immigration Industry, with 
time permitting. 
 
We would be very interested to hear your comments on the changing Immigration face of New 
Zealand and the opportunities & challenges ahead.  The Minister’s presence at our Annual 
Conference is so important for the whole industry to get guidance on the way forward as your 
opinion is greatly valued and welcomed.  
 
Confirmation of your attendance would be appreciated at your earliest convenience, as planning is 
well underway for this significant event.  
 
We look forward to hearing from you.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
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